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Every Thursday, children are to come into school dressed in their PE kit 
and will wear it all day. We will begin 
monitoring if the children are wearing the correct 
uniform and correct PE Kit. 
Children will also be going swimming every Monday. 
This is compulsory.  
Children must bring swimming kit on Mondays. 
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We are learning… 
 

Family Challenge 

PE Day 

Reading Books 
Reading is one of our key priorities at Field View. Your child will 
regularly read to staff within school, and we will also send out an age-
appropriate book for you to read with them at home.  
Once a parent has signed to say a child has read  
their book it will be changed.  A “Brag Tag” will then be rewarded 
 (a bead to add to their necklace).  
Please can  
children’s books be returned to school every day. 
 

Dates for your diary 
 
Every Monday: Swimming 
 
17/02/23 – INSET Day. 
27/02/23 – School Opens. 
02/03/23 – World Book Day. 
13/03/23 – Science Week. 
20/03/23 – 22/03/23 – Year 4 Visit to Kingswood. 
26/03/23 – Class photos 
WB 03/04/23 – EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Our science topic this half term is Teeth and Eating. We will be learning 
all about the different types of teeth and how to look after them. We 
are also going to be looking at the different parts of the digestive 
system and learn about food c 
 
In History, we are going to be learning about the Romans. We are going 
to find out about the Roman invasion on Britain, and how this impacted 
the lives of the Celts. We are going to consider whether the Roman 
invasion was positive for all those involved and explore the long- term 
legacy of the invasion. 
 
In Design Technology, we are going to be making Mini Greenhouses. 
We are going to be exploring greenhouses and the importance of 
stable structures. We will also be looking at evaluating our work.  
 
In Music, we are going to begin learning how to play the Ukelele.  
 
 
We are still focusing on our new school values: Respect, Honesty and 
Perseverance, while also following our school rules: Ready, Respect, 
Safe.  

As our focus in History is the Romans, we would like to ask families of 
children to help create their very own Roman Mosaic.  
 
In Science, we are learning about the digestive system. Alternatively, 
families could help their children create a model of the digestive 
system.  
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